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“I SUPPORT SB1542.   

 

Our taxes are already too high, especially people of lower income.  The CAT tax 

should be eliminated.  I support the raise in the threshold to protect small businesses 

and small profit margin businesses.  The more exemptions and other special rules, 

the greater the government administrative burden, and the greater the burden to the 

remaining businesses, more likely to bankrupt them. 

 

I know of many friends with small businesses struggling to make it. They have been 

hit so hard these passed couple years and need support to survive!  


